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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

We are in receipt of your two letters dated July 26, 2011 regarding the October Quarterly Form 5 filed on October 11, 

2010 and  the 2010 Year End report filed on January 31, 2011.   

 

In response, please be advised that there were no persons who made a contribution in excess of $200 to the organization 

for the purpose of furthering the communication(s) reported on the aforementioned report.  Please note that the reported 

independent expenditures were made from the general treasury funds of the organization pursuant to 11 C.F.R. s 

109.10(e)(1)(vi).  

 

 


